
My name is Gina Erdmann, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. I was 
very upset with the inefficiency of Portland Public Schools in rolling out a comprehensive distance learning plan and I also do not 
feel like it is safe to return to school. I trust Oregon Charter Academy (being online for over 15 years) to have a well-planned and 
thought-out curriculum that translates to virtual teaching.


